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The Chairperson: Mr Pat Hlongwane 

Returned Exiles Committee 
P.O. Box 47605 

Greyville 
4023 

19/3/92 

Dear Sir 

I have received your letter relating to political prisoners, 

dated 24/2/92. 

I am referring your letter to the Working Group Steering 

Committee 1 for their consideration. 

I will be in touch with you in due course. 

Yours Sincerely 

XPM hacpes 

Dave Dalling 
(WGSG1 Chairperson) 

e 
COMENTION FOR 4 DEMOCRATIC SOUTH AFRICA 

e 
PO Box 307, Isando, 1600, South Africa 

Telephone (O11) 397-1198/99. Fax (O11) 397-2211 
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